[bookmark: _GoBack]Information for all Cupe Local 1310 Members
The time on the GIT key pads is not the time that gets recorded on the boards computer 
The time that is recorded is the same time as your cell phone or computer or if your school has atomic clocks 
We hope that this info will help clear up some misunderstanding of how the Fob system works 
Thank you 
Your Executive 
 

